

Dear Members of the Phi lota Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc.,

The Hope Academy Leadership Team wants to say **THANK YOU** for your kindness and generosity.

Your efforts in establishing the **Omega Friends of Hope Food Pantry** as well as the generous monetary donations are greatly appreciated.

It is people like you who make a difference in the lives of our students.

With gratitude,

The Hope Academy Leadership Team

Hope Academy • 6401 S. 16th St. • Phoenix, AZ 85042 • (602) 875-5265